
 

Slim Heat Limited has issued a recall on 425W panel heaters sold in New Zealand by Bunnings. 

 

Problem 

The affected Slim Heat panel heaters may overheat, causing the safety fuse to form a hole in the 
control box causing a potential fire risk. 

 

Details 

Slim Heat panel heater 425W model PH-08H. 

Brand and model number markings can be found on the control box, as indicated in the image. 

 

Model number markings on control box 

The heaters were sold at Bunnings stores between April 2011 and October 2013.  

 

What to do 

 
Stop using the heaters.  

Return the product to your nearest Bunnings store for a full refund. 

 

Contact 

For more information phone 0508 432 837 or email sales@slimheat.co.nz. 

 

Fire Related 

Product Recall Notice 

Slim Heat panel heaters 

 

 

 

Date issued  16 October 2013 

This notification has been compiled using information from external sources for the promotion of fire safety. Although care has been 
taken in preparing the information published, the New Zealand Fire Service does not guarantee the accuracy of it. The Fire Service is 
not responsible for any errors or omissions and accepts no liability whatsoever for any loss or damage howsoever arising. 
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